Antoinette Pancaro

From: Kyle Bergel <kbergel@nsvfc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 2:32 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: Re: No Stonington Vol Fire Company Meeting Agenda for 11-18-2020

MEETING CANCELLED TONIGHT

On Tuesday, November 17, 2020, Kyle Bergel <kbergel@nsvfc.org> wrote:

On Tue, Nov 17, 2020 at 2:54 PM Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov> wrote:

Hello Kyle,

Is there going to be a North Stonington Volunteer Fire Company meeting tomorrow (November 18, 2020)? If so,
please send me an agenda to post by the end of today. If not, please send me a cancellation notice.

Thank you,
=
Antoinette Pancaro, MMC, CCTC ys :1 ’_,  

North Stonington Town Clerk

40 Main Street

. North Stonington, CT 06359
Telephone: (860) 535-2877 Ext. 121

FAX: (860) 535-4554

Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments hereto is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the designated recipients. If the reader/recipient of this message is not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail and all attachments hereto in error and that any review,
- dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have
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